
Residency Licensure  

The Fayetteville State University (FSU) College of Education appreciates your consideration as 

you consider your next career goal.   The North Carolina Department of Public Instruction 

(NCDPI) no longer issues lateral entry licenses.  Now, NCDPI offers the Residency Licensure 

Program for those wishing to teach while completing the coursework, licensure and 

performance tests required for a NC teaching license.   

 

FSU participates in Residency Licensure programs across many content areas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information regarding the Residency Program, how to enroll at FSU and receive a 
plan of study, or to complete your FORM RL, please contact the following: 
 

Dr. Christy Thomas 
Residency Coordinator 
Phone: 910-672-1264 
Cthoma30@uncfsu.edu 
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